
5/6/2025 

Hello Rotarians, 

 Good New:  Tim Symer came home last Saturday from Sunnyview.  He will be continuing rehab treatment as an 
outpatient at Sunnyview. He is walking, climbing stairs, and doing remarkably well considering what he went through ... we 
are all extremely grateful. 

 On Monday April 28th, we met at Jenkins Park to dedicate the Flowering Crab Tree & plaque as a memorial to Garry 
Morrow.  Chris Morrow and her daughter along with the BHBL Rotarians attended the ceremony.  The highlight of the 
afternoon was Mike Brewster reading Steve Caine’s excellent tribute poem to Garry. 

 On Tuesday April 29th, we met on the 2nd floor of Gils’ to pre-assemble & paint some of the parts of our Bird Houses to 
be sold as our next fund raiser. We all enjoyed the light work, the opportunity to socialize and of course Marcella’s pizza 
& beverages. 

Galway Food: The pantry needs the following items:  stuffing, crackers, chicken noodle soup broth, canned pumpkin, dry 
cat food & pancake mix. 

JULY IS COMING:  If you have any suggestions on who would be a good candidate for our Club’s open positions,  please 
communicate their names to me. 

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 

May 6th  Dana Nemic – Main Street Studio 

May 10th  Saturday -  replace north sign planter 

May 13th 4 PM Town in Bloom planting project 

May 13th 6PM BH-BL School Budget Presentation 

May 16th  Day of Service – tentative project at Charlton School with Saratoga 

            Rotary Club – contact Greg Schorr if you are planning on participating.                                                   
May 20th  Dr Tristram will speak about vaccinations 
May 27th  No Meeting 

Jun 3rd   Becky Raymond – Peace Corps Experiences 

September 13th   Golf Tournament 

Pete P. 

  


